
April 28, 2014 Board Meeting /Division Set-up for Summer 2014

President Amy Gartrell called the meeting at Murphy's Law to order at 7:00 PM 

Present Amy Gartrell, Carol DeHart, Amber Cole, Dorothy Schroeder, and Wayne Nolen

Division break downs were discussed at length.  There will be 21 teams on Tuesday - 4 divisions - 3 
Silver, 1 Bronze - 3 byes.  There will be 16 teams on Wednesday - 3 divisions - 1 gold, 1 Silver, I Bronze - 2
byes.

Board meeting began at 8:15 PM.  

Amy brought up the web-master contract issue and that the contract will expire in June.  We need to re-
negotiate with the current web-master or explore other options for the website.  All Star awards were 
discussed and certificates were approved and do away with the All-Star match.

Letter from Susan Davis regarding the All-Star certificates at $1.00/piece, CVDA hotline is hosted at 
Susan Davis's house at no charge, and the NET ZERO contract for the league director will expire June 27, 
2014.  

Treasurer, Dorothy Schroeder stated the CVDA now has a debit card that requires both the President 
and Treasurer's authorization to use.  The 2013 IRS taxes have been signed, sealed, and delivered to the 
accountant for a fee of $260.  Chesterfield County tax bill has been received for the CVDA trailer.  We 
need documentation of payment for 2013.

Tournament of Champions for 2015 (2014 point winners) is to be held at the Hopewell Moose January 
3rd or 10th.  Sign-ups to begin at 5 PM with play to begin at 6 PM.  We have an option to host the 
season finals at the Hopewell Moose Lodge in the Social Quarters.

The CVDA Dart Classic was discussed.  A Billiards and dart supply company inquired about donating 
money to advertise at the Classic.  Amy will get back in touch with this company.  Event sponsorships 
were discussed.  Patrick's has committed to a $200 donation.  Amber will contact Crossflite's and other 
sponsors for donations.  All Board members were asked to try to secure donations.  Michelle Fussell has 
donated chalkers' prizes.  The CVDA will pay for the medals at $3.95 each for the Youth event.  The 
Youth/Adult trophies will be donated by Bunkie Trinite Trophies.  Discussion was held to pay for youth 
awards out of Youth League fund.  More fund raising options were discussed, pull-tabs, 50/50 raffles, 
donated items to raffle.   The charity for the Classic will be FeedMore and we will not donate to 
Children's Hospital and the American Cancer Society this year.  We made approximately $1985.00 on the
Brunswick stew raffle.  The Secretary will send thank you notes to the donators.  The Board approved 
paying one $10 blind draw entry fee for the set-up crew and $20 cash payment for the break down 
crew.   The Board will meet on Sunday, May 10, 2014 at 1 PM to go through the CVDA trailer to organize,
sort, straighten, and repair the stanchions and other supplies prior to use at the Classic.

Meeting ended at 9:20 PM

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole


